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of Staff to the President of the Maryland Senate, Thomas V. Mike Miller, Jr., and had worked for the 

Department of Legislative Services as staff to the Senate Finance Committee and the House Ways and 

Means Committee specializing in health care and health insurance policy, tax policy, workers’ 

compensation legislation, and horse racing and State lottery law.  Steve has a Bachelor of Arts degree 
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